Pamela Morales

From: Gary Wallace <Gary.Wallace@oberon.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 11:05 AM

To: Pamela Morales

Subject: RE: Borg Panels Timber Panel Processing Facility (DA 27/95 MOD 8) - Cogeneration

Plant - Notification

Pamela

Oberon Council has pursued the modification proposed by Borgs and advise that Council supports the proposed
effects by the developer to utilize current technologies on site.

As you will know localised clauses in Councils current Local Planning Instrument require compliance with
appropriate noise limits and Council seeks the Departments efforts to support those limits.

Otherwise Council supports the proposed modification and provides no further comment.

Regards

Gary Wallace
Planning & Development Director
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b% Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Pamela Morales [mailto:pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 16 July 2015 10:51 AM

To: council; planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au

Cc: Gary Wallace; Andrew Helms

Subject: Borg Panels Timber Panel Processing Facility (DA 27/95 MOD 8) - Cogeneration Plant - Notification

Hello,

The Department has received a modification application and Environmental Assessment (EA) from Borg Panels in
respect of the existing timber mill at its Oberon property, Endeavour Street, Oberon (Lot 26 DP 1200697).

The proposed modification involves the installation of a cogeneration plant. The modification application has been
made under section 75W (Part 3A) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 and it relates to a Part 4
consent, which was granted by the Minister in October 1995.

The Department would like to invite your comments on the modification application and EA by Friday 31 July 2015

The application and EA is attached which can also be downloaded from the website:
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com/?action=view job&id=7165




Pamela Morales

Planning Officer

Industry Assessments
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the
Department.

You should scan any attached files for viruses.

This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed
Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information
visit http://www.mci.com

This email message and attachments may be confidential and of a private nature and may also be legally privileged. If you have received this e-mail in error,
please erase all copies of this message and attachments. Council does not guarantee this email is free from viruses, and will not accept liability for any loss
or damage which may occur.



